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MPP Jones recognizes Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week

	Dufferin-Caledon MPP?Sylvia Jones rose in the Legislature Monday to recognize Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week.

?There is no doubt that bullying is a serious issue that continues in our society and especially in our schools, having serious

implications on the lives of our students,? Jones said. ?We need to do a better job of teaching children that if you are being bullied,

please reach out and talk to someone. We need to ensure that victims of bullying know that there is always someone out there to talk

to.?

?Here at Queen's Park, we must show leadership by working together to put an end to all forms of bullying,? Jones added.

To watch the complete speech on Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week, visit http://bit.ly/1PKZVKK
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